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(To your MP)
The plans for the A6-M1* link road in South Bedfordshire are an act of environmental vandalism that will destroy our countryside and increase carbon emissions.  We ask you to consider the long-term impact on the wider environment and do what you can to help stop this unnecessary and ill-conceived plan for the following reasons: -
OR
(To Secretary of State)
The plans for the A6-M1* link road in South Bedfordshire are an act of environmental vandalism that will destroy our countryside and increase carbon emissions.  We ask you to consider the long-term impact on the wider environment and STOP this unnecessary and ill-conceived plan for the following reasons: -
1. The proposed route of the road lies entirely within the Green Belt and crosses the Chiltern Hills AONB impacting on 2 Ancient Woodlands, severing National Trails including the Icknield Way and John Bunyan Trail.  The scale and form of the proposed development would result in a clear loss of openness and there will be significant and harmful alteration to the open countryside in the Green Belt.  
2. The provision of this road does not fall within the exceptions which are considered acceptable within the Green Belt as set out within Para 145 of the National Planning Policy Framework (NPPF) 2019.  As such it represents development which will be harmful to the Green Belt. 
3. CBC have failed to establish the exceptional circumstances to justify this incursion into highly protected areas which contradicts several clauses of the NPFF 2019.
4. The provision of 42 hectares of warehousing within the Road Freight Interchange (RFI) site is set within the Green Belt beside an SSSI. This is the epitome of unacceptable development in the Green Belt.  It is a fact that warehousing is an inefficient use of land and is the least appropriate form of development with the Green Belt in terms of maintaining openness. 
5. The anticipated traffic flow at the RFI (6,347 vehicle movements in a 24-hour period) and additional traffic from the proposed housing developments will impact on the already congested M1 and A6 roads and would be destructive to the wildlife and ecology of these sensitive areas.
6. No consultation was held on the route of the A6-M1 Link Road which is positioned to give maximum room for development between it and the boundary with Luton. The whole process was completed in 2 weeks extending into the school holiday period and showed a route decided upon 7 years earlier in 2011 and adopted by CBC in 2015 via a Framework Plan. This does not constitute a full consultation as required for a major road forming part of the Local Plan and is therefore undemocratic.
Considering the climate emergency these plans are inappropriate and not aligned with local, national and global policies to reduce carbon emissions or protect the countryside.  I therefore urge you to help ensure these plans are not approved.



*Planning application No. CB/19/00887/FULL.   http://plantech.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/PLANTECH/DCWebPages/AcolNetCGI.gov/PLANTECH/DCWebPages/acolnetcgi.gov?ACTION=UNWRAP&RIPNAME=Root.PgeResultDetail&TheSystemkey=613198

